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Dear Parents, carers and Year 11 students, 

Re: Postponement of Year 11 mock exams 

Due a confirmed case of COVID-19 within the year group, we will be postponing year 11 mock exams until Monday 23rd 
November. 

The timetable and order of exams will remain the same. 

Week  Morning Period 3 Afternoon 
A Monday 23rd 

November 
Geography Paper 1 
History Paper 1 

 English Language Paper 2 
(1hr45) 

Tuesday 24th 
November 

Science – Biology 
(1hr30 or 1hr) 

Spanish Listening H 
(45min) 

Maths Paper 1 (1hr30) 

Wednesday 25th 
November 

RE Paper 1 (1hr45)  Geography Paper 3 (1hr30) 
History Paper 2 (1hr) 

Thursday 26th 
November 

Science – Chemistry 
(1hr30 or 1hr) 

French Listening H 
(45min) 

Drama – Written Paper 
section A (1hr5) 

Friday 27th 
November 

History Paper 3 (1hr) Spanish Listening F 
(35min) 

Sociology Paper 1(1hr45) 

 
B Monday 30th 

November 
English Literature 
(1hr30) 

 Resistant Materials Paper 1 
(2hrs) 

Tuesday 1st 
December 

RE Paper 2 (1hr45)  Maths Paper 2 (1hr30) 

Wednesday 2nd 
December 

Science – Physics 
(1hr30 or 1hr) 

French Listening F 
(35min) 

Citizenship (1hr45) 

Thursday 3rd 
December 

Maths Paper 3 (1hr30)  Sociology Paper 2 (1hr) 

Friday 4th 
December 

Business Studies Paper 
1 (1hr45) 

 French and Spanish Writing 
(1hr15) 

 
A Monday 7th 

December 
Food Technology – 
Paper 1 (1hr45) 
PE Written Paper 1 
(1hr15) 

 Business Studies Paper 2 
(1hr45) 

Tuesday 8th 
December 

Computer Science 
Paper 1 (1hr30) 

 French and Spanish Reading 
(1hr) 

Wednesday 9th 
December 

Music (1hr30)  Computer Science Paper 2 
(1hr30) 
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Thursday 10th 
December 

Drama Performance 
Mock (2hrs) 

 PE written paper 2 (1hr15) 

Friday 11th 
December 

ART ALL DAY 

 

In the meantime, students will continue with their normal lesson for the next 2 weeks unless they have already been 
asked to self-isolate, in which case they will be receiving lessons via Goggle classroom. 

We wish your child the best of luck when they commence on Monday 23rd November. 

Kind regards 

 

Arthur Barzey 

Headteacher 

  

 

 


